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  Burundi Nigel Watt,2008 Little known in the
English-speaking world, Burundi is Rwanda's twin,
a small Central African country with a complex
history of ethnic tension between its Hutu and
Tutsi populations that has itself experienced
traumatic events, including mass killings of over
200,000 people. The country remained in a state of
simmering civil war until 2004, after which Julius
Nyerere and Nelson Mandela took turns as mediators
in a lengthy, and eventually successful, peace
process which has endowed Burundi with new
institutions, including a new constitution, that
led to the election of a majority Hutu government
in 2005. But there are many problems still to
solve apart from ethnic tensions, above all the
entrenched poverty of most Burundians, which has
seen it designated by NGOs as one of the most
deprived countries on earth. Nigel Watt's book
discusses the troubled political fortunes of this
beautiful, yet disturbed country in the heart of
Central Africa. He traces the origins of its
political crises, sheds light on Burundi's recent
history by means of interviews with leading
participants and those whose lives have been
affected by horrific events, and helps demystify
the country's ethnic divisions.
  Burundi Kristine Brennan,2014-09-02 Like its
neighbors Rwanda and the Democratic Republic of
the Congo, the tiny African country of Burundi has
a long history of internal violence. Members of
the Hutu and Tutsi tribes have often fought for
control of Burundi. In 1993, the country's first
democratically elected president, a Hutu, was
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voted into office; his assassination a few months
later sparked a civil war that resulted in more
than 100,000 deaths and a million refugees. In
November 2003, a peace agreement was signed that
many observers hoped would end the bloodshed in
Burundi. But although the peace has held for a
decade, the country is still struggling to recover
from its history of ethnic violence.
  Life after Violence Peter Uvin,2013-04-04
Burundi has recently emerged from twelve years of
devastating civil war. Its economy has been
destroyed and hundreds and thousands of people
have been killed. In this book, the voices of
ordinary Burundians are heard for the first time.
Farmers, artisans, traders, mothers, soldiers and
students talk about the past and the future, war
and peace, their hopes for a better life and their
relationships with each other and the state. Young
men, in particular, often seen as the cause of
violence and war, talk about the difficulties of
living up to standards of masculinity in an
impoverished and war-torn society. Weaving a rich
tapestry, Peter Uvin pitches the ideas and
aspirations of people on the ground against the
theory and assumptions often made by the
international development and peace-building
agencies and organisations. In doing this, he
illuminates both shared goals and
misunderstandings. This groundbreaking book on
conflict and society in Africa will have profound
repercussions for development across the world.
  Burundi Since the Genocide Reginald Kay,1987
  Recent Violence in Burundi United States.
Congress. House. Committee on Foreign Affairs,1988
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  Health and Civil War in Rural Burundi Tom
Bundervoet,2008
  From Bloodshed to Hope in Burundi Ambassador
Robert Krueger,Kathleen Tobin Krueger,2009-03-06
In 1994, while nations everywhere stood idly by,
800,000 people were slaughtered in eight weeks in
Rwanda. Arriving as U.S. Ambassador to neighboring
Burundi a few weeks later, Bob Krueger began
drawing international attention to the genocide
also proceeding in Burundi, where he sought to
minimize the killing and to preserve its fledgling
democratic government from destruction by its own
army. From Bloodshed to Hope in Burundi is a
compelling eyewitness account of both a horrific
and persistent genocide and of the ongoing efforts
of many courageous individuals to build a more
just society. Krueger and his wife Kathleen
graphically document the slaughter occurring all
around them, as well as their repeated efforts to
get the U.S. government and the international
community to take notice and take action. Bob
Krueger reconstructs the events of the military
coup that precipitated the Burundi genocide and
describes his efforts to uncover the truth by
digging up graves and interviewing survivors. In
straightforward and powerful language, Kathleen
Krueger recounts her family's experience living
amid civil war, including when she faced down a
dozen AK-47-wielding African soldiers to save the
life of a household worker. From Bloodshed to Hope
in Burundi shines a piercing light on a genocide
that has gone largely unreported, and identifies
those responsible for it. It also offers hope that
as the truth emerges and the perpetrators are
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brought to account, the people of Burundi will at
last achieve peace and reconciliation.
  Burundi Filip Reyntjens,2000
  Rwanda and Burundi: A General Introduction
Rehema Gwangu Syabumi,2019-03-17 This is a general
introduction to Rwanda and Burundi, twin nations
in the Great Lakes region of East Africa, which
are composed of members of the same ethnic groups:
Hutu, Tutsi, and Twa. Subjects covered include
geography, recent history and how the people live
– some of their customs and traditions and how
they earn their living among other subjects. The
book also covers some of the crises the countries
have faced in recent years to provide a more
comprehensive picture of life in those countries
which have been some of the most traumatised in
the history of post-colonial Africa. The book is
intended for members of the general public
although some of them may find the work too
detailed in terms of recent history for general
purposes and may feel that it is better suited to
those interested in research and academic pursuits
relating to these twin nations. It will probably
serve both, the general reader and members of the
academic community, without being too detailed yet
comprehensive enough to be of interest to students
in African studies including those who specialise
in doing research on the Great Lakes region of
East Africa with particular emphasis on Rwanda and
Burundi.
  Proxy Targets Timothy Paul Longman,Human Rights
Watch (Organization),1998 Executions of Civilians
  Burundi: The Hutu and The Tutsi Cauldron of
Conflict and Quest for Dynamic Compromise Godfrey
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Mwakikagile,2012-05 This work looks at conflicts
between the Hutu and the Tutsi in Burundi. It is
also a profile of the Hutu and the Tutsi as a
people. They are two social groups which claim
separate identities on ethnic or tribal basis
although they speak the same language and have the
same culture. The work also looks at conflicts in
eastern Congo which led to the downfall of
President Mobutu Sese Seko of what was then known
as Zaire. The author also looks at attempts by
regional neighbours to resolve the conflict
between the Hutu and Tutsi in Burundi, especially
the role played by Tanzania and its former
president, Julius Nyerere, who was the chief
mediator. Most of Burundi's exports and imports go
through Tanzania, giving the country leverage as
the main facilitator of the peace process which
sometimes has involved economic sanctions against
Burundi. The conflict between the Hutu and the
Tutsi is one of Africa's intractable problems. It
is also one of the oldest in the post-colonial
era. The book sheds some light on the complex
situation in Burundi and on relations between the
two groups. It also provides some insights into
what can be done to resolve one of Africa's
perennial problems. It can also be helpful to
those who are trying to learn about Burundi for
the first time. Students of African studies may
also find this work to be useful.
  Politics and Violence in Burundi Aidan
Russell,2019-10-17 Reveals the neglected history
of decolonisation and violence in Burundi through
the political language of truth, citizenship and
violence.
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  Civil Wars in Rwanda and Burundi Godfrey
Mwakikagile,2013 This is a historical survey and
analysis of some of the bloodiest conflicts in
modern times. The civil wars in Rwanda and
Burundi, twin states in the Great Lakes region of
East Africa, are often explained in simplistic
terms even by some political pundits as mere
tribal wars, rooted in anciet hatred, between the
Hutu and the Tutsi. Ethnicity is indeed a factor.
But of paramount importance in this conflict
between the Hutu and the Tutsi, in both countries,
is the struggle for power although with racial
overtones, and the exclusion of the Hutu majority
from meaningful participation in the political
process. Therefore the conflicts are not tribal
wars but political statements as well, probably
more than anything else; what Tanzanian President
Benjamin Mkapa aptly described as military
expressions of political intent. In this
comprehensive study, the author also addresses one
of the most controversial subjects today: conflict
resolution in Africa. There are no easy answers,
but the author attempts to provide some of them.
He covers as much ground as possible, trying to
come up with solutions not only to the wars in
Africa's Great Lakes region, but in other parts of
the continent as well.
  Genocide Edward L. Nyankanzi,1998 3. The Congo
Rebellion
  Peace and Stability in Rwanda and Burundi
Godfrey Mwakikagile,2013 THIS work looks at some
of the ways to achieve lasting peace and stability
in Rwanda and Burundi whose destiny is
inextricably linked with the entire Great Lakes
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region of East Africa. Conflicts in the two
countries affect the entire region, especially
their neighbours - Tanzania, Congo, and Uganda -
and have ripple effects which go far beyond the
region. Therefore all the countries in the region
have direct interest in what goes on in Rwanda and
Burundi and in the resolution of the conflicts in
the twin nations. But resolution of the conflict
between the Hutu and the Tutsi in Rwanda and
Burundi may require a solution that has never been
tried before. It may even require a combination of
solutions in order to be resolved permanently. Any
solution, however radical, should be tried even if
it runs counter to the logic of what African
leaders and many other Africans consider to be the
proper way to build nations and achieve unity
transcending racial, ethnic and regional
differences. Resolution of the conflict in Rwanda
and Burundi may also provide some insights into
the complexities of conflict management, and
conflict resolution, in other intra-territorial
and regional conflicts and disputes in other parts
of the continent.
  Burundi Thomas Patrick Melady,1974
  Burundi Nigel Watt,2008-10 Little known in the
English-speaking world, Burundi is Rwanda's twin,
a small Central African country with a complex
history of ethnic tension between its Hutu and
Tutsi populations that has itself experienced
traumatic events, including mass killings of over
200,000 people. The countryremained in a state of
simmering civil war until 2004, after which Julius
Nyerere and Nelson Mandela took turns as mediators
in a lengthy, and eventually successful, peace
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process which has endowed Burundi with new
institutions, including a new constitution, that
led to the election of a majorityHutu government
in 2005But there are many problems still to solve
apart from ethnic tensions, above all the
entrenched poverty of most Burundians, which has
seen it designated by NGOs as one of the most
deprived countries on earth.Nigel Watt's book
discusses the troubled political fortunes of this
beautiful yet disturbedcountry in the heart of
Central Africa. He traces the origins of its
political crises, sheds light on Burundi's recent
history by means of interviews with leading
participants and those whose lives have been
affected by horrific events, and helps demystify
the country's ethnic divisions.
  Rwanda and Burundi René Lemarchand,1970
Historical study of Rwanda and Burundi, with
particular reference to social change resulting
from the transition from the traditional political
and social structures since deconolization -
covers the role of Belgium, the role of the
Church, the role of China, etc., and examines the
intergroup relations between the hutu and tutsi
tribal peoples and the refugee problems resulting
from the revolution in rwanda. UN mentioned.
Bibliography, references and statistical tables.
  Preventing Genocide in Burundi Stephen R.
Weissman,1998 Since 1993, interethnic violence
between the 15 to 20 percent Tutsi minority and
the 80 to 85 percent Hutu majority in Burundi has
taken an estimated 150,000 lives. The continuation
of the conflict helps place tens of millions of
people at risk in Central Africa and erodes the
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international norm against genocide. Despite
considerable time and effort, the world's
peacemakers have been unable to stop the bloodshed
and facilitate a political settlement. An
examination of the international response to the
crisis furnishes valuable lessons for peacemaking
in Burundi and other areas of genocidal conflict.
A long-term political settlement that took
adequate account of Burundian history and
circumstances would have three basic
characteristics: (1) a form of democratic power
sharing that was more majoritarian than
consociational but provided significant protection
for minority security and economic interests; (2)
measures to address collective fears and memories
of genocide by acknowledging past crimes and
fixing individual responsibility for them; and (3)
impartial outside military forces sufficient to
control the Burundian military until it is
reformed and ethnically integrated. However, as
the democratization and power-sharing movements of
the early 1990s indicated, a settlement is
unlikely to develop without substantial
international pressure and assistance. The lesson
of these movements' tragic demise is that outside
carrots and sticks must be focused on obtaining
the engagement of all important parties,
especially the powerful extremists, in compromise
political negotiations.
  Historical Dictionary of Burundi Ellen K.
Eggers,2006 This third edition of Historical
Dictionary of Burundi is an important reference
especially due to the lack of information
available on the country. It is not only about the
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present and the recent past but also about the
country's early history, which reveals sources of
conflict. This book includes a chronology, a list
of acronyms and abbreviations, an introductory
essay, appendixes, a bibliography, and several
hundred cross-referenced dictionary entries of
Burundi's history, politics, economy, society, and
culture.--BOOK JACKET.
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